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The Recipients of this year’s Annual Awards

CITIZEN OF THE YEAR
Charles B. Greenberg

CORPORATE CITIZEN OF THE YEAR
Rutter's Farm Stores and Dairy

FRIENDS GROUP OF THE YEAR
Friends of the Chester County Library
Friends of the Joseph T. Simpson Public Library

FRIENDS NEWSLETTER OF THE YEAR
Friends of the Mt. Lebanon Public Library
Friends of the Springdale Free Public Library

LIBRARY PUBLIC RELATIONS AWARD
Upper Dublin Public Library Author Event

LIFETIME ACHIEVEMENT AWARD
Lois Albrecht

LOCAL PUBLIC OFFICIAL AWARD
Bruce Mazzoni
Dauphin County Commissioners

WELCOME
Phil Albright, PCBL President
INTRODUCTION OF GUESTS
Phil Albright, PCBL President
TRUSTEE OF THE YEAR AWARD
Joe Fennewald, PalLA President
AWARD PRESENTERS
Phil Albright, PCBL President
Dennis Leeper, PCBL Vice President
Gary Wolfe, PCBL Board
INTRODUCTION OF SPEAKER
Phil Albright, PCBL President
GUEST SPEAKER
Joey Rodger
Retired CEO, Urban Libraries Council
Consultant, Gossage Sage Associates
CLOSING REMARKS
Phil Albright, PCBL President

We ask all awardees to remain for photographs
following the conclusion of the program.



